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Wednesday, 21 February 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our learning about Australia (native Australian animals), we will be going on a trip to Yorkshire 
Wildlife Park in Doncaster, on Wednesday 13th  March 2024. This will be an exciting opportunity for the children 
to see the animals we will be learning about in person. The children will also have the chance to take part in an 
educational workshop called ‘Animal groups – fur, feathers and scales’, which will help them to consolidate 
their science learning on the Animal Kingdom.  
 
As it is in Doncaster, we will be traveling by coach. We will be leaving school at 9am and returning before the 

end of the school day.  As we are out of school all day, your child will need a packed lunch (in a backpack) and 

a drink, unless you would like this to be provided by school. Children will need to wear their school uniform and 

clothes and shoes suitable for the weather. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13, to help cover the cost of transport, insurance and 

entrance fee and activities.  Although your contribution is entirely voluntary, you will appreciate that the visit 

will only go ahead if there are sufficient contributions to cover the costs of the visit. Activities such as this are 

beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not otherwise have and this impacts positively on 

their learning and progress.  Payment is to be made via Parent Pay - if you have not yet signed up, please 

contact the office and you will be able to pay by card over the phone. 

 
To enable your child to take part in the visit, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the office by 
Friday 8th March 2024.   
 
Thank you very much for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
The Y1 team  
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Year 1 Visit – Yorkshire Wildlife Park – Wednesday 13th March 2024 

Name ____ __________________________________________________  

 

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Wednesday 13th March 2024 

 

I have paid £13 via ParentPay   

 

Signed __________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 
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